
 

          
 

 

My 3 tops tips for starting secondary school… 

Contact me: 

 

Dear Year 7 students, 

I am really looking forward to being a part of your adventure throughout your time here at 

Corby Business Academy.  

I’ve been at Corby Business Academy since 2020 - first as a trainee, then as a qualified teacher.  

This year will be my first full year as a base tutor in the Unit Faculty, and I am really excited 

about this, so we are in this together! Here at CBA we will encourage you to be the best version 

of yourselves in a supported environment which encourages progression and real-life 

experience.  What are you looking forward to?   

 

Likes:  Music and travel 
 

Dislikes:  Rude behaviour 

Pets:  Bess the Red Collie 
 

Hobby:  
 

Anything outdoors  

Favourite Food:  
 

Seafood 

Favourite Colour:  Blue 

Fun fact:  
 

Never say never – I learnt 
how to ride a horse, ski and 
train to be a teacher in my 
40’s  

 

1. Have a go – you may surprise yourself. 

2. Ask if you’re not sure about anything. 

3. Respect your friends and teachers.  

Where to find me: 

 

CL06 – Lower Floor in the COMMS faculty 

Or in the Unit Provision  

Or - Lower Floor BHE Faculty 

 

If you have any questions please contact 

me on the e-mail address below: 

sandra.simmonds@corbybusinessacademy.org  

 

 

 

Mrs Simmonds – Teaching Staff 

mailto:sandra.simmonds@corbybusinessacademy.org

